
 
CAHA Hockey Jersey Policy: Family-Purchased Jerseys 
 
Families will be responsible for purchasing their own player jerseys for participation in 
the CAHA House Hockey program. 
 
Jersey Guidelines: 
Official Supplier: All jerseys must be ordered through the approved CAHA supplier to 
ensure consistency in team colors, logo placement, and numbering. 
 
Player Numbers: Jersey numbers must be approved by CAHA to avoid duplicates within 
each age division. You will be contacted for your number preference upon registration. 
 
Home and Away Jerseys: Players are required to have both a home (light) and away 
(dark) jersey and socks for all games. 
 
Ordering Process: 
Jersey ordering links and instructions will be provided after registration is complete. 
 
Care and Responsibility: 
Families are expected to maintain the condition of their jerseys throughout the season. 
Damaged or lost jerseys are the responsibility of the family and must be replaced at 
their own expense. 
 
Reusability: 
Jerseys may be reused in future seasons if they remain in good condition and comply 
with current jersey standards and team numbering policies. 
 
Financial Assistance: 
Families in need of financial support for jersey purchases may contact the CAHA board 
in confidence for potential assistance options. 
 
BEFORE ORDERING JERSEYS, PLEASE CONFIRM YOUR PLAYERS NUMBER 
WITH THE REGISTRAR at the following email: registrar.cadillachockey@gmail.com 
 


